
 

 

SWIMWEAR POLICY 

Swimwear is important to maintain clean and hygienic water. The higher the bather load, the more important it is to 
ensure customers are wearing the correct swimwear.  

Customers cannot wear clothing in the water. It must be swimwear material made of lycra or neoprene.  

Below is more specific information on different user groups.  

1 NAPPIES 

When completing an enrolment for an infant, the following MUST be discussed.  

- All infants that are not toilet trained must wear a disposable swim nappy with tight fitting swimwear over the 
top.  

- The disposable swim nappies are available in bulk via Woolworths, Coles and Aldi. 
- Tight fitting swimwear does not include boardshorts or onesies that are loose. 

Infants cannot enter the water with a regular nappy on. It will fill until it explodes and causes significant pool 
filtration issues.  

2 ADULTS 

Adults must wear swimmers made of lycra or neoprene. Adults cannot wear underwear in the water for hygiene 
reasons. For modesty reasons, the link below displays options for those wanting to cover up in the water.  

699b6f_ba8be696b5ff44da9678ab5b8c3ad29c.pdf (drowningprevention.org.au) 

3 TEENS AND PERIOD SWIMWEAR 

A recent invention to the swimming market is period swimwear. We are investigating the appropriate use of this 
type of swim wear and will provide more information as we receive it.   


